
Use the internet (e.g., search for 
answers or inspiration) 

Use your textbook(s) 

Use your own notes 

Use notes shared among classmates 

Communicate with classmates or 
others 

Discuss the test/assignment with 
anyone 

Copy or share any part of the test/
assignment with other students 

Copy or share any part of the test/
assignment with outside parties or 
websites (e.g., CourseHero) 

Use calculators/computer programs/
software outside of Canvas 

Other

Use the internet (e.g., search for 
answers or inspiration) 

Use your textbook(s) 

Use your own notes 

Use notes shared among classmates 

Communicate with classmates or 
others 

Discuss the test/assignment with 
anyone 

Copy or share any part of the test/
assignment with other students 

Copy or share any part of the test/
assignment with outside parties or 
websites (e.g., CourseHero) 

Use calculators/computer programs/
software outside of Canvas 

Other

Use the internet (e.g., search for 
answers or inspiration) 

Use your textbook(s) 

Use your own notes 

Use notes shared among classmates 

Communicate with classmates or 
others 

Discuss the test/assignment with 
anyone 

Copy or share any part of the test/
assignment with other students 

Copy or share any part of the test/
assignment with outside parties or 
websites (e.g., CourseHero) 

Use calculators/computer programs/
software outside of Canvas 

Other

BEFORE  
you begin your exam or assignment, you may:

DURING 
your exam or assignment, you may:

AFTER 
completion of your exam/assignment, you may:

Class:

Assignment(s): All Specified

Note:

Instructor:
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